
SPEED SENSORS IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 
         Shown above is Councilman Paul Ruggiero (left) and Town of Newburgh 

         Supervisor Gil Piaquadio (right) in-front of a speed sensor in the Town of 

         Newburgh. 

 

The Town of Newburgh recently instituted speed sensors on Town roads in an effort to monitor 

vehicle speed and improve community safety.  These portable, solar-powered, speed sensors are 

strategically placed throughout the Town, and have the ability to alert motorists about their speed; 

tell motorists to slow-down; and, thank motorists if they drive within the speed limit.  In addition, 

information obtained from these “smart sensors” will assist Police in planning enforcement. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio thanked Councilman Paul Ruggiero for his idea to implement the speed 

sensors throughout the Town.  When asked if the speed sensors are able to give tickets, Supervisor 

Piaquadio responded, “no comment at this time.” 
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